Item No. 10.3.1
MacSween, Liam

To: Bruce Clarke
Cc: Sharon M. MaclLeod
Subject: April meeting of Transportation Standing Committee

From: Bruce Clarke [mailto:bclarke@burchells.ca]

Sent: May-18-18 10:08 AM

To: MacSween, Liam <macswel@Halifax.CA>

Cc: Sharon M. MaclLeod <SMacLeod@burchells.ca>

Subject: RE: April meeting of Transportation Standing Committee

HRM'’s Supplementary Contract Specifications now appear to require that side guards be installed on all trucks
over a certain size that are used to bring or remove material from HRM sites. The proposed presentation will
outline circumstances where vehicles should be exempt from this requirement.

Bruce



